January 2017

Lewis & Clark College Class of 1967 50th Reunion: June 22-25, 2017

It’s hard to believe that this June marks 50 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark. We have already begun
working on this event and hope that you will plan to join us on campus for our Golden Reunion, June 22-25, 2017.

When we got together recently, we reminisced about several memories still fresh from our years at L&C including:

e Reading week with author Ayn Rand.

e Watching The Beatles together on the Ed Sullivan Show in the lounge of Copeland Hall.

e The wise words, good counsel, and genuine friendship from John Anderson, Don Balmer, Coach Eldon
Fix, Coach Joe Huston, Eugene Kozloff, Rena Ratte, John Richards, Coach Dean Sempert, William
Stafford, Hester Turner, Jack Crampton, Karlin Capper-Johnson, and Coach Fred Wilson.

e The overseas program, which took a wave of students, especially freshmen, to France, Greece, Yugoslavia,

Japan, Mexico, Peru, and Chile.

The assassination of John F Kennedy and the death of “Camelot.”

Cheering on the basketball and football teams.

Scrubbing the pool and general campus clean on Otto Sack Day.

Staying in the new “freshmen” dorm, Copeland and later Forest Hall.

Dedication of the Agnes Flanagan Chapel, the Pamplin Sports Center, and the Watzek Library.
Hosting the annual meeting of the West Coast Model United Nations in the spring of 1967.

This special reunion celebration is a great way to reconnect with old friends and see the changes on campus. A
particular highlight of the weekend will be the induction of our class into the Albany Society, an honorary society
that recognizes those who have reached this 50-year milestone. This aligns with the college’s sesquicentennial
celebration, 1867 to 2017. Make sure to visit our reunion website: go.lclark.edu/reunion/1967 where you can find
names of people who are planning to attend and add your name to the list.

We want to make our reunion as meaningful as possible. We are hoping to create many opportunities for groups,
e.g., overseas study groups, fine and performing arts groups, athletics, study majors, international students, and
social/fraternal groups. If you were involved with any particular affinity group with whom you would like to
reconnect please contact us to volunteer as a leader for that group.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact our Reunion Representative,
Emily Decker ‘85 at 503-768-7838 or emily@Iclark.edu.

Happy New Year 2017 to you and yours! Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June!

Your Reunion Volunteers,

John Davenport Katherine (Kay Brown) Davis
Mary Lou (Pedersen) Hautau Phil Lacy

Ronald W. Parrish David Shilling



